
Parents, 

 

It’s hard to believe that the end of 

the year is here! I want to thank 

you all for all your help and 

support this year. You have 

helped to make this a very 

memorable year for me. I 

especially want to thank Mrs. Downing for all her help in the classroom 

this year. Our celebrations would not have been possible had it not been for her. 

 

As the end of the year approaches there are a few special dates to add to 

your calendars. Tuesday, June 5th at 11:00 will be our last school Mass of 

the year. Children need to wear dress uniform. Tuesday afternoon at 2:00 

the staff v. 8th grade volleyball game will take place in the hall. 

 

Wednesday the 6th at 10:30 we will be having our annual Field Day. 

Coach Q will assign your child a color to wear that day and they must 

wear PE shorts and their school shoes. Be sure to send a water bottle 

with your child on this day. I will be sending an email with more 

information as the date approaches. At 1:00 on Wednesday we will also 

be celebrating the 8th grade class at the Farewell Assembly in the hall followed by the count 

down in the quad at 2:40.  

 

Finally, Friday June 8th is the last day of school which will 

include the first graders' “Friendship Salad” and their last 

time on the playground. Please look for an email regarding 

these events as the time approaches. Friday is also a minimum day with 

12:00 dismissal and no daycare.      

 

I want to thank you all for the love and support you have shown me and my family this year. 

You are all an amazing example of the very best it can be, it’s no wonder your children are so 

wonderful. This year has gone by too fast and I will miss every single one of you. Thank you for 

giving me the opportunity to teach your children. Although they are yours forever, a small piece 

of them belongs to me and I feel very blessed for all I have learned from them. I have enjoyed 

working with your children and with you as well.  

Have a wonderful and safe summer! 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs. Barrios 

First Grade 

It’s been a 

great year! 


